
NOTICE 
 

TOWN OF EAST MONTPELIER 
BOARD OF AUDITORS VACANCY 

 
 
There is a vacancy on the East Montpelier Board of Auditors. This three-member 
elected board is responsible for the review of town accounts and annually reports 
its findings to town voters (the one required element of our annual town report). 
Auditors are compensated on an hourly basis. The town’s currently elected 
auditors are Deb Fillion and Dave Grundy. 
 
If you would like to be considered for this position or simply want more 
information, please contact or send a letter of interest to: 

 
Bruce Johnson 
East Montpelier Town Administrator 
PO Box 157 
East Montpelier, VT 05651 
(802) 223-3313 x 204 
eastmontadmin@comcast.net 
 

Candidates must be legally qualified voters in East Montpelier.  The Selectboard 
will consider applicants as submissions are received. 
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